Jonathan Martell
Sanford

Dear Committee Members,

Please vote in favor of this legislation. Maine law enforcement should not be wasting
Maine Taxpayer funds in support of any federal so called buyback program. They
should certainly not be aiding in any Federal Firearm Confiscation program which
most likely would violate Section 16 of the Maine Constitution.

Thank you for your time,

Jonathan Martell
Sanford, ME



